
September 7, 2011 

 

From The Secretary's Corner – Did You Know?  

That on September 21 we will be meeting at Sally & 

Tony Wagner's house as the Purpoodock Club is 

booked with a different venue.  This is a spouses 

night.  Tony and Sally will provide the pizza and soft 

drinks and members are asked to bring either an 

appetizer,  salad or dessert.  The meeting is 

scheduled to begin at 5:30 pm.  Cost is either $8.00 

per person or $15.00 per couple. 

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 

Scratch Baking donated by Bill Phillips, was won by 

Evelyn Garland. 

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by  

Bob Carson, Evelyn Garland, Joan Frustaci, Jim 

Rowe, Jack Roberts, Sybil Riemensnider, Tom 

Kinley, Bill York, Bill Phillips, John LoBosco, Ellie 

Speh, Kathy Cotter, Frank Butterworth, David 

Lourie, Dan Davidson, Anamaria Gonzales, Paul 

Butler and Marge Barker. 

 

Rotary 4 Way Test – Of the things we think, say or 

do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Soup Kitchen – At tonight's meeting, we overlooked 

sending around a sign up sheet for next Tuesday's 

Soup Kitchen.  It is very important, therefore, that 

you mark your calendars for September 13 to help 

out, as we will probably be short staffed.  We are 

looking for people to help set up at 4:00 pm and help 

serve at 5:30 pm.  Thanks in advance for your help. 

 

Help Wanted – District 7780 is looking for a GSE 

Team Leader for May, 2012 to lead a group to 

northern Germany.  Age is not a requirement, but 

enthusiasm and the ability to take 4-5 weeks off of 

work are.  If you are interested, please contact 

Marge. 

 

Foundation Minute – Tonight Frank Butterworth 

filled us in on a new program of the Foundation, 

Future Visions, which highlights some changes in 

the distribution of the District designated funds that 

come back to us in three years.  He also asked every 

member of the club to consider making a donation to 

the Foundation, either big or small, any amount is 

appreciated.  The goal is to get every member to 

contribute something.  As a reminder, our 

Foundation goal this year is $11,000. 

 

Partners For World Health Work Day – David 

Lourie announced that September 24 from 11:00 am 

to 2:00 pm has been scheduled as a work day to help 

the folks at Partners For World Health.  What we 

will be doing is sorting some of the truckloads of 

medical supplies they have collected to help them 

get ready to ship overseas.  David sent a sign up 

sheet around tonight, but if you did not sign up, 

please contact him and he will be happy to add you  

 

 

to the list.   

 

Program – Tonight's speaker was Rachel Meyer 

from the Better Business Bureau.  Founded in 1912, 

BBB's mission is to be the leader in advancing 

marketplace trust.    It consists of over 428,000 

accredited businesses in 128 offices in North 

America.  It helps in the resolution of disputes 

between customers and businesses, reviews 

advertising claims and issues alerts and warnings 

about unscrupulous business practices.  Thank you 

to Chuck Redman for inviting Rachel to speak to us 

tonight. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

-September 9 – Scott Irving (Birthday) 

-September 9 – John & Rena Eliassen (Anniv.) 

-September 9 – Evelyn & Steve Garland (Ann.) 

-September 10 – Bob & Alicia Danielson (Ann.) 

-September 13 – Soup Kitchen 

-September 14 – Club Assembly 

-September 21 – Pizza Potluck at the Wagner's 

 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

September 14 

Song  Mutty 

Invocation Wilson 

Raffle Gift Ray 

Conductor Riemensnider 

 

September 21 

Song  Neff 

Invocation Yerxa 

Raffle Gift Redman 

Conductor Roberts 

 

September 28 

Song  O'Brien 

Invocation York 

Raffle Gift Riemensnider 

Conductor Rowe 
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Kalyan Banerjee 
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Gary Speers 

Damariscotta Rotary Club 
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Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 
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